Fwd: MS #2441 - SoTL Commons Conference

Mitchell Edge

Sun 11/4/2018 9:26 PM

Deleted ltems

To:Sarmantha Chace <src0044@tigermail.auburn.edu>;

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Diana Sturges <editor- - - foll ' hernedu>

Date: November 4, 2018 at 2:17:12 PM C5T

To: Jon Mitchell Edge <jmeQ002@auburn.edu>

Cc: The Presenters < rs-sotlcommons-2441@digi i n.edy>, The Administrators
<editors-sot! mons-2441@digitalcomm rai hern >

Subject: MS #2441 - SoTL Commons Conference

Dear Jon Mitchell Edge

Congratulations! After careful review, your proposal "Graduate Students' Perceptions of Master Teaching” is
accepted for presentation in the format submitted for the 2019 SoTL Commons Conference. We look forward to
your presentation!

Please confirm your acceptance no later than December 12, 2018 by completing this survey:

Please keep in mind that presenters are responsible for their own conference registration fee, travel and lodging.
Presenters must register for the conference by January 2, 2019 to be included in the program.

Materials from your presentation (slides, handouts, etc) may be submitted to Digital Commons at any time. The
materials will be available to conference participants through the conference schedule posted in Digital Commons.
You may submit your materials by emailing Digital Commons at digitalcomm rgi hern (Please
note that it may take up to 3 days before the materials become visible.)

The current version of your proposal and reviews are available here:
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Respectfully,

Diana Sturges
SoTL Commons Conference Chair



